
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €315.44               

Envelopes €318.70. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

    2nd June                 

2019 

Saturday, June 1st  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                              
Anniversary Mass for  Geoff Curran  

Sunday, June 2nd Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                 
Anniversary Mass for  John & Kitty Power 

Saturday, June 8th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                              
Anniversary Mass for  Peggy Farrell 

Sunday, June 9th 

 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for  Pierce, Joan & Bridget Dunphy   
Pray for Anne Murphy 

Fenor Bingo                   

Friday 7th  June  8.00 p.m. 

School Hall.                        

It is a chance to win some 

cash and is also a great    

social gathering                 

Spread the word about our 

Bingo, tell your friends.  

The Ascension of the Lord                                                                                                                                                        

The Ascension marked the end of the visible presence of Jesus with the disciples, but he 

was with them in other ways. Painful though it was, it was necessary for them to let go 

of his physical presence and adjust to the new reality. Sometimes we too, can experience 

that death is not the end of the presence of someone significant to us. We can experience 

the unseen presence and influence of a parent, a friend or an inspiring leader after they 

have died. 

A village clean-up is planned for Dunhill and 

it’s environs on Monday June 10th at 7.00 pm. 

Your assistance will be appreciated very 

much. Many hands make light work. Please 

pass this message on to neighbours.  

Friday is the First Friday of June, Deacon Gallagher will be visiting the sick and housebound with 

the Blessed Sacrament. Any housebound individuals who would like a visit contact 086-2641547. 

TAX REBATE FORMS - CLOSING DATE                                                                                       

The Parish office have posted out the forms for the tax rebate for donations for the 

year 2018. A full explanation for the scheme is included. We have to close the date for 

return of these forms on Friday 21st June. If you still have not returned your form 

please do so before the  date. We can then submit our claim to Revenue. The Parish 

benefits greatly from this scheme. We once again thank everyone sincerely for your 

generous contributions. 

Exam Prayer. Lord, I know you are with me and love me. 

Give me peace of mind as I prepare for this time of study. Help 

me to focus on my books and notes. Keep me from all distrac-

tions so that I will make the best use of this time that is availa-

ble to me. Give me insight that I might understand what I am 

studying, and help me to remember it when the time comes. 

Above all, I thank you for the ability to be able to study and 

for the many gifts and talents you have given me. Help me al-

ways to use them in such a way that they honour you and do justice to myself. Amen. 

Pray For Pilgrims                                                                                                            

Please keep in your prayers pilgrims who will travel to Lourdes 

on the Diocesan pilgrimage from Wednesday June 5th to Monday 

June 10th. 500 people will travel to Lourdes this year, all helping 

to look after 96 sick people from throughout the Diocese. We 

pray for a prayerful pilgrimage, and a safe journey for everyone. 

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

